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The Latin American Association Board of Directors Passes Resolution that Supports the Nomination of a Hispanic to the U.S. Supreme Court 
ATLANTA (July 15, 2009) – The Latin American Association’s board of directors passed a resolution Tuesday that supports the nomination of a Hispanic jurist to the U.S. Supreme Court. The resolution reads: 
Be it resolved, the Latin American Association supports the nomination 
and selection of a Hispanic jurist to the U.S. Supreme Court. This will give 
great hope to the 40 million plus Hispanics in the United States that with 
hard work and diligence they can earn their place serving in the highest 
positions in our country. The Latin American Association helps families 
achieve their aspirations for academic, social and economic advancement. 
This nomination will encourage Hispanic youth to reach their dreams 
through determination and strength of character.  


###
About The Latin American Association:
The Latin American Association helps Latino families achieve their aspirations for their academic, social and economic development. We accomplish this through direct programs and integrated community partnerships that focus on youth academic achievement, education and prevention, and services to families with urgent needs. The LAA offers employment, immigration and translation services, as well as programs for youth, computer classes, parenting classes, and English and Spanish language classes.  Visit www.thelaa.org for more information.

